
 

 

Congratulations to our Stars of the week! 

Friday 17th March: 

Reception Windsor: Frankie-Ann M   Reception Warwick: Ashton H 

1 Blaise:  Vinnie K      1 Kenilworth: Ebonie B 

2 Belvoir: Millie P      2 Norwich:  Kristians S 

3 Hever:  Tyler-James M     4 Tamworth:  Emelia C 

5 Bamburgh:  Olivia J     6 Stirling: Lauren R 

6 Inverness: Aleshia C 

 

Friday 24th March: 

Reception Windsor: Leo H  Reception Warwick: Daisy W 

1 Blaise:   Aradhya  W   1 Kenilworth: Bonnie-Rae A 

2 Belvoir:  Harris I    2 Norwich:  Areya M 

3 Hever: Adele W    4 Tamworth:  Evan C 

 5 Bamburgh: Broghan C    

 

Awarded for:  Being ready to work; applying knowledge taught.   
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Thank you to parents 

Firstly, thank you for contacting us regarding your gate choice for 

after Easter. Secondly, thank you for booking and paying for   

places for your children to participate in our Extra Curricular 

Clubs.  Thirdly, thank you for completing the Microsoft Form 

when it is your child’s Class Assembly and fourthly booking seats 

for the Easter Service of your choice; this supports our            

Safeguarding, Health and Safety, and Mrs McKay’s health and 

wellbeing as she knows how many chairs will be needed! 
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Upcoming events: week beginning 27th March 

Tuesday and Wednesday:  

 Easter Service in school hall (booked places only) 

Thursday:  

 Easter Bonnets in school today 

 Marvellous Me Points winners - Afternoon Tea Take Home Bag to share with 

an adult.  Winners names will be announced next week. 

Friday:  

 Easter Biscuits to be taken home (pre-ordered 

only);  

 Family Chocolate Bingo (4:30pm) 

 

Year 6  

This week has seen most of our Year 6 pupils go to 

PGL.  They have  participated in numerous adventure 

activities including canoeing, High Ropes, Balloon 

Splash, Archery, Ambush, Fencing, to name just a few!  

The PGL Instructors commented positively about our children’s         

behaviour and attitude.  Well done Year 6!  A huge thank you too to 

the Staff, Mrs Rowland, Mrs Andersen, Miss McElroy, Miss Buttery and 

Miss Armson for everything that they have done as being on duty 24 

hours a day for a week is not easy and goes well beyond the day job. 

Well done also to those Year 6 children who remained in school and 

participated in extra Farm and Forest Activities across the week. 


